
Unicef and Oxfam 

 

On Friday 26th January, we held a cake sale to raise money for Unicef and Oxfam. The event 

was held thanks to two boys in Year 6 who went to Mrs Cottam with this proposal.  

 

            

          
           

 

 

In total we raised £118.70. We would like to say a huge thank you to the boys for 

organising the event, Year 6 for baking all the cakes and everyone who donated money to this 

worthy cause. 

 

 

If you want to find out more about Oxfam or Unicef then visit their website  

https://www.unicef.org.uk/ 

https://www.oxfam.org.uk  

 

https://www.unicef.org.uk/
https://www.oxfam.org.uk/

